
GARDINER TRAVEL SCHOLARSHIPS 
 
These scholarships, awarded by the Griffith Institute annually since 1989 and usually 
advertised in the summer, are currently suspended, because the funding available to the 
Institute is insufficient to support them. We very much regret that we are unable to continue 
this programme for the time being. We know how much these awards are appreciated, and we 
hope to reinstate them at such time as funding again becomes available. 
 
In the meantime, the Institute’s core activities of the Topographical Bibliography project, the 
archives, and the publication programme continue as usual. Visiting researchers are welcome 
to come and access its facilities by appointment, and also to apply for admission as temporary 
readers in the Sackler Library (http://www.saclib.ox.ac.uk/). 
 
The Gardiner Scholarships have provided a unique opportunity for young Egyptologists 
scholars to visit the UK for their research. The Institute will be happy to offer its facilities to 
visiting researchers in Egyptology who obtain funding from elsewhere. In addition to sources 
in their own countries, which often prove to be a better source of financial support, we would 
draw attention to the Visiting Fellowship scheme of the British Academy 
(http://www.britac.ac.uk/funding/guide/intl/visfells.html).  
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